
Page 1 of 1 
 

Circular No.: NeSL/DT- DDE/2025/075                                                                                   Date: 12th September 2025 

 

 

 

 

SHCIL e-Stamping System Downtime 
Downtime postponed to 16th September 2025, from 8:30 PM to 17th September 2025, 01:00 AM  

 
 

Kind Attention: DDE Users 
 
As Stock Holding Corporation of India Limited (SHCIL) e-Stamping application is undergoing maintenance 
activity, e-Stamping service for SHCIL states will not be available from 15th September 2025, 8:30 PM to 

16th September 2025, 01:00 AM. 

 
Kindly take note of this and plan your DDE transactions accordingly. 

 
DDE for the below GRAS states will continue to be available: 

1. Kerala 
2. Madhya Pradesh 

3. Maharashtra 

4. Telangana 

5. West Bengal 
 
Your feedback is important to us and we welcome any suggestions to improve our services on a 
continuous basis. Please write to us at  ddesupport@nesl.co.in with your suggestions, if any. 

 
 
Sd/    
Team NeSL                     
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